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State Water Control Board Public Notice 

 

An enforcement action has been proposed for Par 5 Development Group, L.L.C. for 

violations in Charlotte and Buckingham, Virginia. The State Water Control Board 

proposes to issue a special order by consent to Par 5 Development Group, L.L.C. to 

address noncompliance with the State Water Control Law and Regulations. A description 

of the proposed action is available at the DEQ office named below or online at 

www.deq.virginia.gov. Kristen Sadtler will accept comments by e-mail 

(kristen.sadtler@deq.virginia.gov) or postal mail (DEQ, Central Office, P.O. Box 1105, 

Richmond, VA 23218) from March 30, 2020 to April 29, 2020. 
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